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Afternoon Tea for the Jubilee! 
Sproughton children and families came to-
gether to celebrate Queen Elizabeth’s Plati-

num Jubilee this term. The Sproughton School 
Association (PTA) did a wonderful job of or-
ganising our ‘afternoon tea for the jubilee’, 
with stalls and activities for all to enjoy.  

‘Thank you, Ma’am!’ 
 

Navigators, Adventurers, Pathfinders and 
Explorers Class enjoyed making bunting, 
crowns and flags before joining their par-
ents, careers, grandparents, aunts and un-
cles for the celebrations. 


